
 

 
 

 
 
April 2, 2013 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
 
RE: EB-2012-0337 – Union Gas Limited  

Large Volume DSM Plan for 2013-2014  
Submission on Cost Claims – Extension Request 
 

On March 19, 2013, the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) issued its Decision and Order on 
the Union Large Volume DSM Plan for 2013-2014.  The Decision requested intervenors 
eligible for an award of costs to file cost submissions in accordance with the Practice 
Direction on Cost Awards with the Board Secretary and with Union within 7 days of the date 
of the Decision and Order.  Union was provided the opportunity to make submissions 
regarding the cost claims within 14 days of the date of the Decision and Order. 
 
Union is writing this letter to request the Board for an extension of one week to April 9, 2013 
to file its submission on the cost claims.  Union requires additional time to analyze the cost 
claims since there is a large variance between the claims and considerable information to 
review.  For example, the size of cost claims vary from approximately $750 to $196,000.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 519-436-4521. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
[Original signed by] 
 
Marian Redford 
Manager, Regulatory Initiatives 
 
cc: Alexander Smith (Torys) 
 EB-2012-0337 Intervenors 
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